
Pulpit Announcements 
Nineteenth Sunday of Ordinary Time 

August 8, 2021 
 
 

• The charitable portion of our tithe this weekend will go to the Disaster 
Assistance Fund of the diocese. This assists parishes and the people in our 
diocese who need help after the many natural disasters that the state has 
recently undergone. 

 
• The flowers in the sanctuary this weekend are in honor of John and Dolores 

Sadak’s 60th Wedding Anniversary! Happy Anniversary!  
 

• Confessions are available after all the Masses this weekend. Please be sure to 
regularly receive this sacrament as a help to your discipleship.  
 

• After a long effort, you will notice that the trees are now all gone from the hill 
in front of our church building. People can now see our beautiful place of 
worship! Our task now is to begin the process of beautification and sustained 
erosion control.  

 
• Our weekly parish Bible Study is now on hiatus until September 15 (please 

note the adjusted date). As a reminder, all our Bible Study sessions can be 
found on our Grace Lily page. 
 

• Young Families: The subscription to OSV Kids will begin in September (not 
August). Please be on the lookout for the magazine in early September. 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=IqKpES8q5Zg&list=PLcJTR1Ov9TcQk8dl4N7TT5NA8LxJAufs5
https://teachingcatholickids.com/osvkids/

